
                                         

 

It’s almost time…. 

The first day back is Tuesday, Sept 4th from 

10:00-11:00am! (Kindergartens - refer to your 

gradual entry schedule). 

Please visit the front of the school where temporary 

class lists will be posted. Please find your child’s 

name listed (by grade) and refer to the school map 

if needed. Classrooms will also have the 

corresponding class list posted in the window. 

We are excited to see everyone!  

  

 


